
TO: Dr. Mary Ticknor
Eric Michaelsen

FROM: Mike Sommerfeld

RE: Baseball Out of State Travel Request

DATE: October 9, 2024

Dr. Ticknor,

The Baseball Team has requested to go to Clearwater Florida on their annual Spring Break Trip. The team
will depart on March 28th and return on April 3rd of 2025. The Varsity Baseball Staff would be supervising
the trip from start to finish.

Breakdown of Expenses:

Flight (Southwest Airlines) $14,830
Hotel (Springhill Suites, Clearwater, FL) $13,872
Van Rental (Avis) $1,950
Gas $423
Food $2,000

Total $33,076

Cost Per Player $850


